
From: Nicole McGahey < 
 Sent: Thursday, February 10, 2022 4:26 AM 
To: Office of the Mayor <Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca>; clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Hamilton Bike Share 
 
Dear Mayor Eisenberger, 
 
Please support the Sobi Bike Share as a municipally funded program.   
 
I have been a participant in the Everybody Rides Sobi subsidy for four years.  It has helped me: 
 
* save money getting to work-sometimes faster than transit, and available 24 hours 
 
* improve my physical and mental health, by exercising outside with affordable, low impact exercise, 
throughout the lower city 
 
* avoided covid 19, by avoiding crowded transit 
 
* solved the problem of needing personal storage, and cost associated with that 
 
This is such a great program, and also while we are working on an upgraded transit system, finally 
building the LRT this should be a big piece as well 
 
Thank you, 
Nicole McGahey 
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